
HCA Interpreter Services  
A Helpful Resource for Providers 

The Health Care Authority (HCA) has asked Molina Healthcare to notify you about Interpreter Services resources.  

Statewide Resources 
 HCA has recently updated their American Sign Language (ASL) reimbursement policy.  Please go to 
MolinaHealthcare.com/ASL-Providers-Interpreter to learn more. 

Integrated Managed Care Regions (North Central and Southwest Washington) 
Interpreter Services resources for IMC regions can be found here: MolinaHealthcare.com/IMCProviders 

If you have any additional questions about these resources please call (800) 869-7165.  

Thank you for your continued service to Molina members.   
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